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PROJECT DESCRIPTION  

MAMONT 14 WELL PAD PROJECT   
CNX GAS COMPANY, LLC 

 

The proposed Mamont 14 Well Pad Project (Project) is located in Washington Township, Westmoreland County, 

Pennsylvania, as shown on the enclosed Site Location Map (Figure 1). CNX Gas Company, LLC (CNX) is 

proposing to construct a new well pad, with associated access road and stormwater facilities, to support its shale 

drilling operations in the area. 

 

Project activities include the construction of a 7.1-acre well pad and associated 2,450-foot access road. The site 

will be accessed via Marco Road (TR-980). CNX is requesting General Permit (GP)-7 Minor Road Crossing 

authorization for impacts to an ephemeral stream (designated as Stream R002). This unnamed tributary to Beaver 

Run will require a 75-foot long, 36-inch wide HDPE culvert with a 29-foot riprap apron on the outfall end for 

the proposed road crossing. The total anticipated earth disturbance is approximately 30.6 acres. 

 

CNX has minimized and avoided impacts to wetland and stream features by designing the well pad and access 

road to avoid and minimize impacts to the greatest extents practicable.  However, the proposed site alignment 

was limited by existing infrastructure, topographic and engineering constraints, and landowner requirements. 

 

As itemized in the Aquatic Resource Impacts Table, and Site-Specific Drawings and Site Plan (Figure 2 series), 

the proposed project will require one GP-7 Minor Road Crossing for the permanent impacts to an ephemeral 

stream.  

 

Appropriate erosion and sedimentation controls will be employed to minimize impacts and protect water 

resources during construction. An ESCGP-3 has been prepared for the project and was submitted to the 

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection for review. A copy of the Erosion and Sediment Control 

Plan is provided with the submitted documents.  

 

An online Pennsylvania Natural Diversity Inventory (PNDI) environmental review (PNDI-781427) was 

conducted for this project on September 28, 2023. The Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission (PFBC), U.S. 

Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS), Pennsylvania Department of Conservation and Natural Resources (DCNR), 

and Pennsylvania Game Commission (PGC) had findings of “No Known Impact” and no further coordination is 

required with those agencies. A copy of the final PNDI receipt is included with the submitted documents.  

 

The Act 14, 67, 68, and 127 notifications for the proposed project have been sent to Washington Township and 

Westmoreland County. 


